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Friday, September 4, 2015 
Schedule: 
 
                September 4.  ALL STUDENTS 

Day 2 
 

7:30 – 8:48 
A:  7:30 – 8:08 1 
B:  8:11 – 8:48 
8:53 – 10:10 
A:  8:52 – 9:30 2 

  B:  9:33 – 10:10 
10:15 – 10:37 Homeroom 

LUNCH 
10:39 
11:09 

CLASS 
10:42 
11:25 CLASS 

10:42 
12:08 3 CLASS 

11:14 
12:40 

LUNCH 
11:25 
11:55 

CLASS 
11:59 – 
12:40 

LUNCH 
12:10 
12:40 

12:45 – 2:10 
  A:  12:45 – 1:26 4 

B:  1:29 – 2:10 
 
 
 
POLICY ON CHANGE OF PROGRAM 
A great deal of time and effort on the part of the staff is devoted to developing an individual program for each student.  It 
is also essential that students and parents put sufficient time and thought into the process of selecting appropriate courses 
to assure a satisfactory program. Attention to course prerequisites and requirements is important. There are few legitimate 
reasons for making program changes during the school year. Any program elected should be started with the idea of 
completion in mind; trying a class for a while and then dropping it is not allowed. Once a student has selected a schedule, 
class changes are not permitted unless it is a teacher recommended change. As always, students with concerns regarding 
their academic program should speak to their teacher and school counselor. 
After the first marking period of a course, any approved changes will result in a grade of “W” (withdrawn) to appear on 
the student transcript: this includes a change in the level of a course. 
 
 
 
 



 
There will be no course changes in the first two weeks of school. Counselors will make changes only for the 
following reasons: 
 1.  Incomplete schedule or insufficient credits. 
 2.  A course scheduled in error by the school. 
 3.  Changes needed as the result of courses failed in June. 
 4.  Changes needed as the result of successful completion of summer school. 
 
FOOD DRIVE 
 
Warde will be having a food drive for operation hope beginning today through September 11th.  We will be 
collecting toiletries and non perishable food items.  Donations can be dropped off in your house office or the 
main office.   
 
WARDE SPIRIT WEAR AT OPEN HOUSE 
Parents, look for us at Open House on Thursday, September 10th in the Main Lobby. We’ll have our most 
popular items (Warde sweatpants, hoodies, fleeces and T-shirts) as well as some brand-new items. Check out 
our “Bring on the Stampede” long-sleeve white T-shirt and a newly designed Camelbak water bottle. Don’t 
miss out! We start selling at 6:15 and we’ll continue selling throughout the Open House. We accept cash or 
check only. If you have any questions please contact Denise Walsh at dwalshct@att.net or Susan Fiske at 
sfiske@optonline.net. 

ATTENTION STUDENTS: WARDE SPIRIT WEAR IS BACK 
We will have our first sale of the school year on Tuesday, September 29th during all three lunch waves (10:40 
to 12:40). We sell the last Tuesday of every month. Here are our dates for the school year: September 29th, 
October 27th, November 24th, December 22nd, January 26th, February 23rd, March 29th, April 26th and May 
24th. 
We’re introducing two new items: Our “Bring on the Stampede” long-sleeve white T-shirt and a newly 
designed Camelbak water bottle. Stop by our table. You won’t be disappointed. We accept cash and check only. 
If you have any questions please contact Denise Walsh at dwalshct@att.net or Susan Fiske at 
sfiske@optonline.net. 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
Parents need to bring a lease or mortgage statement or property deed AND a current utility bill to Central Office 
at 501 King’s Highway East in order to process their change of address. PLEASE CALL 203-255-8398 TO 
MAKE AN APPOINTMENT. 
 
 

SCHOOL COUNSELING, COLLEGE, AND CAREER NEWS 
 
 
COMPUTER PROFICIENCY 
 
The first Computer Proficiency Exam will be held after school at 2:15 on October 20, 2015 in the computer labs 
FWHS - F11 
 
See your counselor to sign up. 
 
 
 

SAT Test Dates 2015 – 2016  
Date   Location  Regular Registration  Late Registration 
October 3  FLHS*               September 3               September 22 ** 
November 7  FLHS*   October 9   October 27 ** 
December 5  FWHS*   November 5               November 23** 



January 23                   ---------                             December 28                            January 12 ** 
March 5                        FWHS &FLHS *              February 5                                February 23 ** 
May 7                            FWHS *                           April 8                                        April 26 ** 
June 4                           FWHS & FLHS *              May 5                                        May 25 ** 
*Be sure to register early at www.sat.org/register .  Seats are assigned by College Board on a first-
come, first-served basis and are not guaranteed to Fairfield students. 
**Late fee required  
 
 
 

ACT Test Dates 2015 - 2016 
Date   Location  Regular Registration  Late Registration 
September 12              ----------                           August 7                            August 8 – 21 ** 
October 24                    FWHS *                          September 18                  September 19 – October 2 ** 
December 12                ----------                           November 6                    November 7 – 20 ** 
February 6                     ---------                            January 8                         January 9 – 15 *   
April 9   FWHS*    March 4      March 5 – 18** 
June 11                          ---------                            May 6                                May 7 – 20 **                
*Be sure to register early at www.actstudent.org/start .  Seats are assigned by ACT on a first-come, 
first-served basis and are not guaranteed to Fairfield students. 
**Late fee required  

 

 

http://www.sat.org/register
http://www.actstudent.org/start

